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A letter from Japan reached AVİM on August 2021. The letter in question was sent by Iver Torikian, 
an Armenian whose family once resided in Istanbul. Torikian stated that he wrote the letter as he 
wanted the misconceptions in the Turkish-Armenian relations to be questioned.

As AVİM, we published this letter, which reflects the sincere views of an academic of Armenian 
origin in a free space/atmosphere/setting and with academic objectivity, by dividing it into parts 
that were published within five days. The complete letter can be read in this issue in English and 
Turkish. Keyifli okumalar dileriz.

The electronic version of the book can be accessed from the following link.
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https://avim.org.tr/tr/Kitap/12/pdf

